
                                              

 

 

3.1.24 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to a very wet and windy 2024 so far! The 
children have come back full of beans and with their stories of the holiday fes-
tivities and fun.  

We will be sending each child home with one of our school flyers which are  

promoting tours of our school for school intakes in the future. Please can I ask 
that if you know of a shop, supermarket, letterbox etc that would be a  

fantastic place to advertise our lovely school for reception children coming to 
us, that you kindly deliver the flyer. We can easily copy more leaflets for any-
one out and about who could deliver through letterboxes! Thank you in advance.  

 

The end of term was the perfect way to get excited for Christmas with our 
fabulous Disco and the most fabulous nativity. There have been so many lovely 
comments about the quality of the performance and we were very proud of 
each and every child!  

 

The weather looks set to get much colder next week. Please ensure that your 
child has their jumper/cardigan and a warm coat as we move further into  

winter. A hat and gloves would also be advisable. 

 

We are desperately looking for a Catholic Life Of The School/R.E Governor to 
joining our Governing body. This is an opportunity to strengthen the mission of 
our school and to share expertise within the Catholic Faith. If you are able to 
offer your time for one meeting each half term or know someone who would fit 
the bill perfectly, please email me on:  

h.maskell@plymouthcast.com 

We will be in touch soon with the usual term dates to share exciting events 
that can be placed firmly in your diaries.  

I wish you all a wonderful 2024 and look forward to working with you all. 

Best wishes 

Hannah Maskell 






